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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>
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1 message

GigiHi <ginahhirst@gmail.com> Mon, Oct 19, 2020 at 2:17 PM
To: "psc@utah.gov" <psc@utah.gov>

This is not a good deal for the users of RMP. Please stop allowing subsidies for this program. It really isn’t a great deal. 
We’ve looked into and all you are doing is prepaying power but then you get a tax break which makes it a little bit better.
The panels wear out by the time everything is paid for. So not as good of a deal as people think and further, it lessens tax
income for state and federal programs.  Additionally, RMP has to charge users more. There are more environmentally
friendly options that are cheaper (like solar farms). Users should not have to bear this burden for people’s personal
interests. RMP will find another way to be environmentally friendly that isn’t so expensive.
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